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Dear Parents/Carers  

I would like to invite you to the academy on Friday, 31st January 2025 at 11:15am for an informal coffee 

morning.  The theme of this coffee morning will be ‘Special Educational Needs’ and our SENCO will be in 

attendance to answer any questions you may have.    

If you would like to attend this coffee morning next Friday, please complete the form on this link Informal 

Coffee Morning 31st January.   

I really hope you can attend, and I look forward to welcoming you to the academy soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NezMG8rA-0mbIfQAQFIrSe6YafGqH05FgjOSPjQijO1URVVSSUFJTlZRSEk4NTdKVlVUTDdUUksyOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NezMG8rA-0mbIfQAQFIrSe6YafGqH05FgjOSPjQijO1URVVSSUFJTlZRSEk4NTdKVlVUTDdUUksyOS4u

